February 5, 2020

The Stonington Board of Selectmen held a special meeting on this date at the Stonington Town Hall at 10:00 a.m. Present were First Selectman Danielle Chesebrough, Selectwoman June Strunk and Selectwoman Debbie Motycka Downie. Also, present were members of the public. There was no press present.

Mr. Mark Lewis, CT DEEP Brownfield Coordinator and Mr. Jim Bryne, EPA Brownfield Coordinator gave an overview of the different options available at the state and federal level regarding brownfield remediation of the Stillman Ave and Mystic River Boathouse Park properties.

The meeting adjourned at 11:30 a.m.

tacy Haskele

Stacey Haskell

Recording Secretary